
Question on Notice 
No. 1594 

Asked on 13 September 2016  
 

MS FARMER ASKED THE MINISTER FOR EDUCATION AND MINISTER FOR TOURISM 
AND MAJOR EVENTS (HON K JONES)―  
 
QUESTION:  

Will the Minister advise how principals, teachers, parents and students are able to have their 
say in the current review into disability policy in Queensland state schools to contribute to 
better policy and a better environment for students with disabilities? 

ANSWER: 

I thank the Member for her question and her ongoing interest in education. 

The Palaszczuk Government is committed to providing the best education and the best 
quality of life for young Queenslanders with disability. 

The Department of Education has commissioned Deloitte Access Economics to undertake a 
wide-ranging review into disability policy in Queensland state schools. 

The review is examining what schools are doing well and areas in which the department can 
better support teachers who have responsibility for teaching students with a disability. 

Any interested principals, teachers, parents and students can take part in the online survey 
at http://education.qld.gov.au/schools/disability/qld-disability-review.html. 

The online survey will close on 14 October 2016. 
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